VIRGINIA:

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF THE COUNTY OF PRINCE WILLIAM

IN RE: ALL PERSONS ENTERING )
PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY )
COURTHOUSE )

AMENDMENT TO MANDATORY FACE COVERING ORDER OF MAY 20, 2020

Based on discussions with the Prince William County Health Department and per the

Centers for Disease Control Guidelines, the courthouse mask directive is amended as follows:

Effective March 7, 2022, individuals entering the Prince William County Judicial Center
are not required to wear masks. Mask requirements in courtrooms are at the discretion of the

presiding judge.

The Court encourages all visitors to protect their health and the health of others. While
face coverings are no longer required, we will continue to support individuals who choose to

continue wearing them.

ENTERED this 4™ day of March, 2022
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Chief Judge Kirfiberly A. Irving-31% Judicial Circuit




